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Building 
tomorrow, leading 

the way.  
SUMMER TERM UPDATE 

 
We hope you are all staying safe and still working at home.  

 
As we move into the Summer term, some parents have asked whether 

additional learning packs will be available to collect from school. We 

have not prepared hard packs for pupils as we are trying to limit the 
reasons for you leaving your houses. However, we have updated our 

Home Learning section of the website. You will now see more pages, 

split into categories of learning. Please check this section regularly as 
we add and update things weekly.  
 

We have also been adding events and things to do via our Twitter 

account. If you do not follow us on twitter, these can all be accessed 

through the front page of the website.  
 

Anomaly - The children can access the activities they usually enjoy on 
our big playground screen via YouTube. This link for ActivAllPlay has 

been shared on our Twitter feed.  
 

JMB Education - We have an account which I can share with you so 

that you can access their learning resources at home. Just go to 
https://www.jmbeducation.com/ and log in using the username Aqueduct 

and the password Wearegreat! (Please note that the username and 
password are case sensitive.) 
 

The Shropshire Library Service have also released an extensive list of 
resources and links available to support home learning. This can be 

found in the ‘Home Learning Links’ section of the website.  
 

The BBC are releasing daily lessons for English and Maths. These can 

be accessed through the Home Learning section of our website which 
has its own BBC daily lessons tab.   
 

Teachers will be adding Purple Mash tasks and challenges to their Class 

Dojo pages each week so please look out for these. There will also 

continue to be TTRS challenges for the children. Please contact the 
school via telephone or by using the contact form on the website if you 

need reminding of your child’s log on details. Mrs Clarke also wants me 
to mention the importance of reading every day too. We anticipate there 

being lots of stickers and free books to be given out when we return!                     

 
For now, we miss you all, stay safe and look after each other.  

 

Mrs Lockley  
Head Teacher  
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